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Property Maintenance Code

From Nathan Simpson <nsimpson@appomattoxva.gov>

Date Wed 1/17/2024 9:46 AM

To Terry McGhee <tmcghee@appomattoxva.gov>; fawright@overbeylaw.com <fawright@overbeylaw.com>;
Robert Fowler <rfowler@appomattoxva.gov>

Gentlemen, 
I hope you are all doing well. I believe I have spoken with each of you separately regarding my desire to
implement a property maintenance code, similar to the Town of Pamplin. I'd like to work on having that
code section drafted so that I can present it to council for comment. I imagine we'd seek the support of
the Planning Commission prior to a council vote to amend and adopt the code. 

Please let me know your thoughts on this amendment. I appreciate your help!

Best, 

Nathan Simpson
Town of Appomattox
Council Member
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